POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER



Ancaster Meadow School

Dear Ancaster Meadow Families:

Once again, for the upcoming holiday season, our school's Athletics Department is proud to offer POINSETTIA plants as a fundraiser to support the purchase of equipment for the gym that 'all' students will benefit from.

Each plant is lush and full – these 8" pots are like most 10" pots – measuring 20"-24" across! All plants will be wrapped in gold foil and sleeved for protection from the cold.

All orders must be received no later than:

Wednesday, November 22nd using School Cash Online

Poinsettia pickup will be in the front foyer:
Thursday, November 30th (4:00 pm – 6:00 pm)
MARK THIS DATE AND TIME ON YOUR CALENDAR

Please see all of your plant choices, below - BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND - Christmas mixed planter 15" oval with red poinsettia in centre, succulents & other plants to fill - see picture on school website.

Thank you for your support.

PE Team